
From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov [mailto:lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 8:10 AM 
Subject: Save the Dates – Upcoming Public Meetings for the Amendment to the Recycled Water Policy 
 

    This is a message from the State Water Resources Control 
Board. 
Greetings,  
 
State Water Board staff expect to release a public draft of an amendment to the Recycled Water Policy 
by March of 2018, in accordance with Resolution No. 2016-0061. The proposed amendment will 
incorporate regulatory developments that have taken place since the Recycled Water Policy was last 
amended in 2013, as well as recommendations of a Science Advisory Panel to update requirements for 
monitoring constituents of emerging concern (CECs).   
  
State Water Board staff scheduled the following two meetings to consult with any person or 
organization concerned with the environmental effects of the proposed amendment (CCR §15083):  

• December 1, 2017, 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. in Sacramento, CalEPA, Klamath Room 
• December 5, 2017, 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. in San Diego, San Diego Regional Water Board 

 
There will also be two staff workshops to discuss specific details of the proposed amendment: 

• January 4, 2018, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. in Sacramento, Cal EPA, Byron Sher Auditorium 
• January 11, 2018, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. in Fountain Valley, Orange County Water District 

 
Lastly, the Science Advisory Panel for CECs in Recycled Water will present their findings and 
recommendations at a public meeting: 

• December 15, 2017, 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. in Sacramento, CA, CalEPA, Klamath Room 
 
More information on the Recycled Water Policy can be found here: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/water_recycling_policy/  
More information on the Science Advisory Panel on CECs in recycled water can be found here: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/water_recycling_policy/recycledwater_cec.sh
tml 
 
Please contact Laura McLellan at (916) 319-8288 or laura.mclellan@waterboards.ca.gov with any 
questions. 
 
Regards,  
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Claire Waggoner 
Senior Environmental Scientist 
Division of Water Quality, Statewide Policies and Planning 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 15th Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814 

(916) 341-5582 | claire.waggoner@waterboards.ca.gov  
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